Hong Kong Jockey Club Drug InfoCentre
to be temporarily closed from tomorrow

In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the Narcotics Division
announced today (March 22) that the Hong Kong Jockey Club Drug InfoCentre,
which reopened earlier this month, will be temporarily closed again from
tomorrow (March 23) until further notice. All activities and guided tour
services will be suspended during the closure period.
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